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February 28, 2019

Natasha Warren

Public Works and Government Services Canada
P.O. Box 4600

10 Barter’s Hill

St. John’s, NL.

Al1C5T2

Dear Ms. Warren:

Re: Wharf Reconstruction, Cartwright, NL
The Government Service Centre has received and reviewed your request of January 18, 2019 and Mark
McNeil’s e-mail of February 27, 2019 regarding the above mentioned project. Based on the results of chemical
analyses provided, the Government Service Centre has no objections to the disposal of 12,000 m® of dredged
material at an approved waste disposal site with prior permission from the owner/operator. It is recommended

that there mixing of the dredge material taken from Dredge Arca A.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (709) 896-5473 or at the address below.

Sincerely,

Ken Russell
Environmental Protection Officer

cc: Mark McNeil, Environmental Services, Public Works and Government Services Canada
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